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	Metro to Increase Expo Line Train Testing Sunday, March 18, 2012
Media Relations issued a news release this afternoon noting that Metro will expand the operation of test trains along the Metro Expo Line corridor beginning Sunday, March 18, 2012. Trains are scheduled to run from 5:00 a.m. to 1:00 a.m., seven days a week, on a schedule of every 12 minutes to simulate regular service on the line once the system opens in early 2012. The release notes that test trains were previously not operating along the alignment during the hours of 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 a.m. In addition, train testing is needed in an effort to test the operation of the trains and the integration of Expo Line service with Metro Blue Line service in downtown Los Angeles. Please note that although a date has not been set for the opening of the line, our agency will select an opening date for the public once all systems and trains are thoroughly tested and operated. The release also notes that due to the increased frequency of trains traveling along the entire Metro Expo Line corridor, Metro is reminding the public to be alert and stay updated on rail safety tips. Please click here to view the complete news release. 
http://www.metro.net/news/simple_pr/metro-expands-additional-train-testing-on-new-expo/
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